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------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 

In compliance with Arkansas Code Annotated §25-15-204, the Arkansas State Board of 
Optometry gives notice that it will conduct a public hearing at 1:30 p.m. on the 10h day of 
December 2015, at a meeting of the Arkansas State Board of Optometry at the offices of the 
Attorney General, 2nd Floor, Tower Building, Center and 4th Streets, Little Rock, Arkansas 
72201.  The public hearing will involve an Amendment to Chapter 5, Article IX, Section 1 of 
the Rules and Regulations of the Board governing prescribing controlled substances. 
 
All individuals desiring to address the Board should contact Dr. Howard Flippin, Secretary of the 
Arkansas State Board of Optometry, PO Box 512, Searcy, Arkansas, 72145, telephone number 
501-268-4351 to be placed on the agenda.  Individuals desiring a copy of the proposed 
Amendment to Chapter 5, Article IX, Section 1, as referred to herein, may contact Dr. Howard 
Flippin at the above address and telephone number. 
 


